
 

 

Update: Payment of Union subscription   
 

The PSA wishes to bring to the attention of employees who join the PSA that membership of the PSA is 

subject to membership fees of members being deducted from their salaries and received by the PSA. The 

PSA has observed that in some instances the PSA does not receive membership fees from employees 

who completed membership application forms. Such employees are not regarded as members of the 

PSA until their membership fees have been received.  Unfortunately, when these employees experience 

problems in the workplaces that require Union representation, the Union is not able to assist as the 

membership verification process confirms them as non-members. 

 

Other members are experiencing double deductions against their will as the cancelled union is receiving 

their subscription fees, despite the lapsed notice period. The PSA does not want members to be exposed 

without protection nor continue to pay double deductions.  

 

Members are therefore urged to upon joining the PSA, ensure that the PSA membership fee reflects on 

their payslip. Those not regularly receiving payslips must check with their shop stewards or the employer. 

If the matter remains unresolved,please escalate this to the PSA Provincial Office at 

Lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za / 082 880 8995 and/or Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za / 082 880 8957. 
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